NADD Grant Announcement as transmitted from Alberto to NADD Members via listserv

Dear Colleagues,

I have some great news to share with you. Over the past year, we have tried to secure funding from the Office of Minority Health (OMH) for a project with the title:

"Mobilizing social work as a resource for eliminating health disparities: Proposal for a Health Disparities Curriculum Infusion Project"

Yesterday, I received the confirmation that NADD was awarded a grant from HHS/OMH in the amount of $100,000.

Those of you who were present at the NADD Spring meeting in Naples, FL, will recall the powerful speech given by Dr. Garth Graham, Deputy Assistant Secretary for Minority Health in the OMH. Dr. Graham enjoyed meeting with the NADD group and delivered on his promise to support a collaboration between his office and NADD.

The OMH grant will cover the costs for the first phase of the initiative (gather data for the curriculum project, develop health disparities competencies). The first phase also includes the writing of a proposal - to be developed in collaboration with OMH - for a much larger grant to implement the curriculum project which hopefully will benefit all our programs.

The securing of the grant was a great group effort. Special thanks go to the co-chairs of the Health Disparities Task Force, Eddie Uehara and James Herbert Williams, to Suzanne Heurtin-Roberts (formerly OMH, currently at NIH) and Joan Zlotnik (formerly IASWR, currently NASW), to our NADD colleagues Larry Davis, Mary Gillmore, and Norma Thomas, and to our faculty consultants Flavio Marsiglia (ASU) and David Takeuchi (U of Washington).

The work group did a phenomenal job by drafting a visionary proposal and staying focused when it mattered. If you like to learn more about the initiative, feel free to join the HD Task Force during the upcoming NADD meeting. The Task Force will meet on Oct 13, from 3:45 to 4:45.
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